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Sent by e-mail only: XXXXXXXXXX
FAO XXXXXXXXXX
Joint Chief Executive
Tuberous Sclerosis Association
c/o Nightingale House
46-48 East Street
Epsom
Surrey
KT17 1HQ

3 June 2024

[bookmark: deartext]Dear XXXXXXXXXX
[bookmark: _Hlk166098169]Re: Final Draft Guidance – Fenfluramine for treating seizures associated with Lennox-Gastaut Syndrome in people 2 years and over (ID1651)
Thank you for your letter of 2 May 2024, lodging an appeal against the above Final Draft Guidance (FDG), and your email of 24 May confirming that you have decided to not submit a response to my initial scrutiny letter. This is my final decision on initial scrutiny.
I confirm that I will refer the following valid appeal points to the Appeal Panel:
· Appeal point 1(a).2: The committee compares Fenfluramine versus not having Fenfluramine –usual standard of care and refusal to base its recommendations on a comparison with cannabidiol plus clobazam (feedback received from SUDEP Action)

· Appeal point 2.2: The Appraisal Committee’s refusal to consider the use of fenfluramine was based on an error and therefore cannot reasonably be justified in the light of the evidence submitted (feedback received from SUDEP Action)
NICE shares the valid appeal grounds of each appellant with the other appellants to assist with preparation for the hearing.  
NICE will be in contact with you regarding the administration of the appeal, which will be held orally. 

Yours sincerely

XXXXXXXXXX

Dr Mark Chakravarty
Lead Non-Executive Director for Appeals & Vice Chairman
National Institute for Health and Care Excellence
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